The Royal Canadian Legion Branch #100
Box 1056 St. Paul, Alberta TOA3A0

April 17, 2015
To Whom it May Concern,

The Royal Canadian Legion is on the final stages of the Memorial Park
and addition.

At this point The Legion will be in need of gravel to make a base for the
parking lot and sidewalk.

We are asking if The County of St. Paul would be able to help us out
with this matter.

Sincerely,
¢ Viece Presfdent
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